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I understand there is a proposal under proposed legislation on Council Tax (Clause 
20) to remove the requirement to publish in newspapers notice of changes to council 
tax rates. I wish to register my objection to this change. It is important that such 
notices continue to be published in local newspapers, both for the benefit of citizens 
without internet access and to sustain very important local newspapers. 
 
 
This objection is submitted Dr Michael Parry as an individual. 
 

 

 


